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The Police Department is excited to congratulate Emily Edstrom 
on her promotion to Lead Dispatcher on February 19, 
2024!  Emily has been with the Department since August 2, 2021.  

Emily earned her bachelor’s degree at SDSU in sociology and 
criminal justice in 2021.  She started working for the City of 
Brookings Parks and Recreation Department during that summer 
before starting at Brookings Police Department. 

When not at work,  Emily enjoys spending time with her 
family, friends, and her dog along with baking and golfing. 

Congratulation Emily on your promotion!
Emily Edstrom, Lead Dispatcher 


